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 Worship Schedule  Fr. Chris’ Corner  

Reconciliation Schedule  

Monday,  March 13 

5:15pm 

 

Robert J. Vorrier 

By: Community 

Tuesday, March 14 

8:00am 

 

Bill McRitchie  

By: Amy Francis 

Wednesday, March 15 

5:15pm  

 

 

William “Sonny” Torres  

By: Christine Torres 

Thursday, March 16 

8:00am 

 

In Thanksgiving for  

Our Café Manna Guests 

and Volunteers  

By: Community 

Friday, March 17 

12:30pm 

 

 

In Thanksgiving for  

Christine Harsh 

By: Betty Coleman 

 

Saturday, March 18 

4:00pm  

 

Phyllis Connors  

By: Vatthauer Family 

Sunday, March 19 

8:00am 

 

11:00am 

 

9:00pm 

 

 

Bill McRitchie  

By: George & Carol Sperry 

St. Teresa of Avila 

By: Community 

Priest Intention  

Wednesday 6:00-6:30pm 

Saturday 2:30-3:30pm 

Dear friends in the Lord, 

  

Last weekend we started a 

preaching series entitled “Teach us 

to pray.” We focused on the 

question: “What is Prayer?” When 

defining prayer, a simple 

definition is conversation with 

God. Another definition is 

“responding to the God who is 

already there and receiving what 

He wants to bestow upon us.” Before we pray, we want to 

find the right time; we want to be intentional about what 

we are going to use for prayer; and we want to pay 

attention to our desires and consider what stays on your 

heart.  

  

     This week we are looking at prayer as covenant. A 

covenant is all about relationship and the things we put 

into the relationship in order to maintain it. In the 

spiritual life, this is what prayer is all about. In our 

tradition, we have five forms of prayer: Adoration, 

Petition, Intercession, Thanksgiving, and Praise. Each of 

these forms can be used in various expressions of prayer: 

vocal prayer, meditation, and contemplation. 

  

     In order to guide you throughout these weeks, below is 

a list of Scripture passages to pray with for each day of the 

week. There are some journaling questions to help you 

discover what the Lord is saying to you each day and then 

you can write it down in your journal. 

 

 Read the passage once to become familiar with the 

text. 

 Slowly read the passage a second time. 

 Very, very slowly read the passage a third time 

and pay attention to which word, words, or 

phrases captures your attention or tugs at your 

heart. 

 Talk to God about what is on your heart… and 

listen with the ear of your heart. 

 

Day 1: Matthew 11:28-30 

Day 2: Isaiah 55 

Day 3: Isaiah 43:1-7 

Day 4: Mark 10:46-52 

Day 5: Isaiah 26:8-13 

Day 6: Matthew 18:12-14 

Day 7: Return to one of the above passages that spoke to 

you the most this week 

            Continued to the right 

Fr. Chris’ Corner Continued 

After your prayer, write down in your journal the 

“strongest” thought or feeling that occurred in your 

prayer. Then, write down the one thing that you sensed 

the Lord was trying to tell you. Finally, write down 

what you ended your prayer wanting. 

 

Faithfully Yours in the Lord, 

Fr. Chris 
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St. Teresa’s Tithing 

As individuals we are called to be good and 

generous stewards with God’s manifold gifts.  

Tithing is the means whereby we have the 

opportunity to give thanks to God; with that 

in mind, the community of St. Teresa of 

Avila tithes weekly.   

The donation this week will go to the Jesuit 

Volunteer Corps Northwest.  

 

Jesuit Volunteer Corps Northwest responds to local 

community needs in the Pacific Northwest by placing 

volunteers who provide value-centered service 

grounded in the Jesuit Catholic tradition. 
Honoring the Divine at work in all things, we 

envision the Northwest as a sustainable region where 

all live in dignity, are treated justly, and actively 

contribute to their own empowerment and positive 

change in their communities. 
 

Community members, Hopy Fink and Megan Harsh 

are currently participating in a year of service with the 

JVC. 

Stewardship Commission 

 
Weekly Stewardship Report:  
March 5, 2017
 
 
 

Budgeted Weekly Income   $10,000.00 
 
Sunday Collection Received 
 Sunday Offering     $10,141.00 
 Children’s Offering              $2.00 
 This Week’s On-line Giving      $2,081.00 
 
Total Sunday Collection Received    $12,224.00 
 
Weekly Status (+/-)       +$2,224.00 
 
Year to Date Status (+/-)             +$13,561.00 

Campus Ministry  

Stewardship Report  

Spirituality  

Save the DATE!  Amazing Race 2017  
Saturday evening, April 22, 2017  

Fasting & Almsgiving will be on the table with Marian 

Weeks leading the discussion this Tuesday evening as we 

continue the journey through Lent to Easter. This 

Saturday evening, we will celebrate the Penitential Rite for 

Adam, Paul, and Judy at the 4pm mass, followed by 

Scrutinies the next three weeks for our elect, Andrea. 

Please keep our candidates and elect in your personal 

prayers and join them in the celebrations of these final rites of preparation if 

you are attending the Saturday masses. May God bless us all on our journeys! 

 

"For where your treasure is, there also will your heart be.”     Matthew 6:21 

 

PRAYER SHAWL 

MINISTRY 

The Prayer Shawl Ministry at St. T’s 

needs your help to identify 

community members who may 

benefit from receiving a handmade 

prayer shawl.  The shawls are given 

to people who are ill or struggling 

with a difficult issue in their life or at 

a time of loss, etc.   

The shawls are knitted, crocheted or 

made of fleece.  As the shawls are 

made, prayers are said for the person 

who will receive the shawl.   

Giving a shawl is a tangible reminder 

of God’s love and the support of our 

community.   

 

If you know of someone who could 

benefit from a shawl or if you would 

like to know more about becoming a 

member of this ministry, please call 

Susan Jasek of the Spirituality 

Commission at 219-462-5269 or 

email jasek2@frontier.com. 

MINISTRY OF CARE 

 

The Ministry of Care at St. T’s needs your assistance in 

identifying homebound community members who may 

like to receive visits from a St. T’s member who will 

bring the Eucharist to them and visit with them.  People 

who already receive such visits say it helps them to feel 

God’s love and the support of our community. 

 

If you know of someone who would like to receive this caring ministry or if 

you would like to know more about becoming a member of this ministry, 

please call Mary Gingrich of the Spirituality Commission at 219-508-9922 or 

email saintt.spirituality@gmail.com. 

mailto:jasek2@frontier.com
mailto:saintt.spirituality@gmail.com
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American Red Cross  

Blood Drive 

  

The next Blood Drive is set for 

March 20, 2017 from 1:00pm-

7:00pm in Avila Hall. 

 

redcrossblood.rog or call  1-800-

RED-CROSS 

Café Manna Update 

 

We would like to thank everyone who participated in the success of our 

meal on Thursday.  We served 322 meals.   

 

****NEW**** 

All Café Manna dishes are available for pick up in the  

Storage Room located off the kitchen area.   

In an effort to reduce the number of unclaimed dishes please bring your 

donation of salad/dessert in a ziplock bag or on a paper plate if possible.    

                           We are so grateful for your donations!  

 

Social Justice 

ENCOUNTER NUTRITION 

We encounter Evelina in Zambia as she and other 

mothers in her community learn new ways to provide 

nutritious  meals  for  their  growing  children  and 

families.  How do  we  ensure  that  those  who are 

hungry have not only food but true nourishment? 

Visit crsricebowl.org for more.  

 

Rice Bowls will be collected on Divine Mercy Sunday, the Sunday after Easter. 

___________________________________ 

Faith Formation 

 

 

 

The next GIFT Sunday is 

on March 12 at 9:15am 

Our topic is “The Forgiveness of Sins 

and Life Everlasting: Judgment, 

Heaven, Hell, and Purgatory”.  

Deacon Dan Lowery of St. Mary’s in 

Crown Point and President of 

Calumet College will be the parent 

presenter.   

Bring all of your questions about 

what happens after we die.  

St. Teresa of Avila 

announces its  

2017 Senior Seminar  

 

The Senior Seminar is an 

information/discussion series on 

topics of interest to senior citizens.   

 

Dates and topics for the 2017 Seminar are: 

March 22 – Grieving Loss, presented by Michelle Murphy Wise of Pines 

Village Retirement village 

April 5 – Caretaking and Caring for the Caretaker  Speaker:  TBA 

April 19 – Senior Mental Health, presented by Mary Bedel, President of the 

Indiana chapter of   the National Alliance on Mental Illness (NAMI) 

May 3 – Seniors’ Resource Fair:  What services, resources, programs, and 

facilities are available for seniors?  - Multiple presenters 

 

All sessions are from 10:00 a.m. – noon, ending with a light lunch.   

No registration is necessary.   

Sessions are held in Avila Hall, 

 The program is presented with the assistance of Dr. Cheryl Slack, professor of 

nursing at Valparaiso University.       
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Sponsor of the Week:  

Jimmy John’s 

To view their ad see the back of the bulletin 

and don’t forget to patronize all of our 

sponsors.  They make the bulletin possible.  

Youth Ministry  

St. Teresa of Avila  Office Hours 
 

Monday-Thursday 8:30am-3:30pm       Friday:  8:30-12:00pm 

For Your Information  

    

#57 Jim & Oleta Chester (150) 

#19 Joseph Vass (25)  

#49 Barb Thomas (25)  

#74 Cheryl Geras (25)  

#91 Bob & Karen Marben (25) 

TIPS Winners for March 2017 

Travel with Fr. Chris  

to the Holy Land 

            November 6-16, 2017 

* Jerusalem * Bethlehem * Nazareth 

* Galilee *  

* Via Crucis * Last Supper * 

*Gethsemane * *Dormition * 

*Nativity Church * Capernaum*  

Cost is $3,500.00 

(Airfare included from anywhere  

in the U.S) 

For more details, see Fr. Chris  

or call 1-855-842-8001 

 

Dear St. Teresa of 

Avila, 

Thank you for 

your support of 

our shoe drive, 

Soles in Step!  Please accept our 

appreciation.  Over 26,500 pairs of 

shoes were collected and you helped 

to raise over $10,000 for Homeless 

and At-risk women and children. 

 

Sojourner Truth House 

Dear Community Members, 

It has been such a blessing to serve in the 

youth ministry over the past 6 years. St. 

Teresa has been an important place for me; 

you were a welcoming community for me as 

a freshman at VU, it was a place where I 

could wrestle with my faith and vocation 

throughout college, it was where I met my 

husband, it was what inspired me to 

continue my pursuit of youth ministry at 

Fuller Seminary, it was where my husband 

and I were married, and then it was the place 

that welcomed me back to apply my 

experience and love to serve your youth - 

you have continually been my home.  

 

As some of you may know, my husband and I are expecting our second 

beautiful baby girl this spring. After much prayer and discernment, I have 

decided to step aside as your youth minister at that point. Not only do I see 

this season as a time for me to focus on my family, but I also see it as an 

opportunity to bring new energy, ideas and relationships into the youth 

ministry!  

 

Over the next month or two I will be working with Fr. Chris in looking for 

and transitioning a new youth minister into the position. Whoever they are 

they will be so extremely blessed to work with such an incredible community 

and youth. I hope that a new youth minister will be an opportunity to bring 

back activities and programs that have not been possible with my limited time 

availability. I am truly excited to see what God has in store for the youth of 

the community and look forward to checking in! 

 

My deepest gratitude will always be with the community of St. Teresa for the 

time you have allowed me to be part of your families and to serve as your 

youth minister! 

Many Blessings, 

 

Michelle, with her husband 
Nick and their daughter Faith 

Dear St. Teresa of Avila, 

Thank you for your gift to Building 

Tomorrow in support of the 

Building Tomorrow Chapter at 

Valparaiso University  Building 

Tomorrow envisions a world where 

every child with the desire to learn 

has a safe, permanent and local place 

to do so. Your gift will go a long 

way toward turning this vision into a 

reality for children living in rural 

Uganda.  

In gratitude,  

George Srour 

Founder + Chief Dreamer 
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Please join us in the church on the following Fridays:  
 
3/17/2017 – 6:30 p.m. – Stations of the Cross 

3/24/2017 – 6:30 p.m. – Stations of the Cross 

3/31/2017 – 6:30 p.m. – Stations of the Cross 

4/07/2016 – 6:30 p.m. – Stations of the Cross –Bilingual 

4/14/2016 – 3:00 p.m. – Tenebrae Service  

Tenebrae is Latin for "shadows" or "darkness".   

It is a religious service celebrated on Good Friday.  Tenebrae is distinctive 

for its gradual extinguishing of candles while a series of readings 

and psalms are chanted or recited. The Tenebrae Service commemorates 

the sufferings and death of Christ.  It is a moving way to experience the 

events of Good Friday. 

All are invited to attend our Tenebrae Service.   

St. Teresa of Avila  
Lenten Opportunities  

Lenten Communal Reconciliation 
Service  

 
Join us on Tuesday, March 21, 2017  

at 7:00pm in the church.    
 
 

Our service will include songs, Liturgy of the Word, a 
short Homily,  

an examination of conscience, Act of Contrition and  
time for individual reconciliation with one of the visiting priests that  

will be celebrating with us.  

 
 

 


